
From: Goold, Scott c-sgoold@hawaiianelectric.com
Subject: FW: HECO employee benefits

Date: January 15, 2019 at 7:55 AM
To: scott@

From:	Yafuso,	Lori	
Sent:	Tuesday,	January	15,	2019	7:49	AM
To:	Goold,	Sco@	<c-sgoold@hawaiianelectric.com>

Subject:	HECO	employee	benefits

	

Good	morning,	Sco@!

	

A@ached	is	the	benefits	flyer	that	we	distributed	at	the	Tech	Job	Fair	last	month.	Hope	this

will	help	you!

	

Lori Yafuso
IT Program Manager
Software Application Services Department
 
Hawaiian Electric
PO Box 2750 / Honolulu, HI 96840
O: 808.543.7949
M: 808.292.8997
F: 808.203.1239
E: lori.yafuso@hawaiianelectric.com
 

	

______________________________________________ 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended
recipient(s) and may contain confidential and/or privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, copying,
disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender immediately by
reply e-mail and destroy the original message and all copies. 
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